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Dear Families,

Did you get that summertime feeling this weekend?  I did.  I did some serious cloud watching.  And some cirrus cloud watching.  Get it?  I also visited Margaret the puppy’s birth parents for a puppy playdate.  That was pretty fun.  Hope you all had a restful, playful, wonderful weekend too.
Last week


We learned about thunder and lightning!  We did some experiments with static electricity and read Thundercake by Patricia Polacco.  We also watched Magic School Bus Kicks Up a Storm.  We are learning a lot about the weather-  the observations are becoming more precise.  What a smart bunch of meteorologists you have!


It’s a good thing, because by Friday I had a big case of laryngitis, and Kate wasn’t very much healthier.   I wrote messages on a white board instead of talking.  Still don’t have much of a voice, but the kids can take turns teaching, I guess!
Beach Day


Wa-hoo!  We had fruit kabobs, the limbo, beachball volleyball, jump rope and lei making.  What a party!   Thanks to everyone who sent  fruit and helped the kids look beachy.  It was tubular!
This Week


We are going to study wind and tornados.  We are going to explore some different ways to measure the wind.  We would like everyone to make a tornado in a jar, too, but we only have a few jars.  Please look through your recycle bins and find us some jars, peanut butter sized or bigger, with lids.  Thanks!  
Morning Meetings


All of the students have had a chance to lead a morning meeting, and are ready to do another.  Congratulations to all of the morning meeting teams!  Some of the games are good to play at home, too.  Ask your student to teach one!

Camp


We are getting ready for camp this week by learning songs and outdoor games that we’re going to play at camp.  Ever heard of Deep Woods Off?  How about Toilet Tag?  For a homework idea, I’m suggesting some big old neighborhood running around games.  If there’s a game you think would be fun at camp, teach it to your kids so they can share it at school.  Thanks!  Kristin
